
 

  
 

 

MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY 

DEAN OF STUDENTS OFFICE 

MEMORANDUM 

TO  :  ALL FULL TIME STUDENTS 

FROM  :  DEAN OF STUDENTS 

DATE : 9TH JULY, 2020 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

COLLECTION OF LUGGAGE 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Students who left their luggage when the 

institution closed prematurely due to the Covid 19 

Pandemic are advised to come to the University for 

collection. Such students are advised to come 

during week days between 08:30 hours – 16:00 

hours. 
 

I further wish to inform students in Lalafuta and 

Lungwebungu Hostels that the two hostels will be 

self catering in the next academic year. 
 

Enjoy your holiday. 

 
Pandey Z. Syachaba (Dr.) 


